Walden Woods Conservancy Committee Reports April 2015

Community Garden:

The community garden has all plots taken. The plots are strung and wood chips have been placed to define the paths. A meeting was held April 23 to hand out rules and pick plots.

Communications:

First quarter newsletter was distributed. Call for articles for second quarter will go out in early May.

Documents:

Rules have been updated with changes suggested at March meeting. I am awaiting the March minutes to check to see that all changes have been included. Then I will distribute.

Environmental:

The Environmental Committee will be holding its annual Earth Day cleanup event this Saturday, April 25, 2015. This is the biggest event of the year for the committee! Residents and friends who want to help with our cleanup of Walden Wood's trails, pond areas, sidewalks, pool area, ball field and surrounding walkways should report to the pond deck at 10 a.m. for refreshments and to receive some trash bags and gloves for the event. It's crucial that we stay on top of all the papers and trash that has blown along our walkways, trails and surrounding areas of Walden Woods. Every helping hand is appreciated. The event will close at 12 p.m. It's a wonderful way to keep our beautiful property clean and free of trash. It's also a great way for parents or grand parents to take their children out for a few hours and teach them the importance of protecting the resources we have here. It doesn't take much!

The committee will resume its monthly meetings now that the winter is over.

Meeting House:

There are two rentals in May.

Welcome:

Welcome letter sent: 3; 2 Village owners; 1 Village renter. Visits: 0